
John D. O'Toole 9 
- " Vice President 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
4 Irving Place, New York, NY 10003 
Telephone (212) 460-2533 

February 5, 1982 

Re: Indian Point Unit No. 2 
Docket No. 50-247 

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission REC VfEl v 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

ATTN: Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch #1 
Division of Licensing 

Dear Mr. Varga: 

This letter supplements our December 7, 1981 letter re
garding your request that Con Edison commit to certain 
criteria for future low pressure turbine disc inspection.  
In that letter it was stated that Con Edison would respond 
to the request after evaluation of the application of 
inspection criteria to Indian Point 2 low pressure rotors.  

As a result of that evaluation, we agree to use the criteria 
listed in your October 9, 1981 Safety Evaluation Report 
during the current and the following fuel cycle. We are 
working towards the development of a more permanent solution 
to the disc cracking concern. The results of this effort 
and the two scheduled -inspections will form the basis for 
evaluating the need to reinspect during subsequent outages.  

Should you or your staff have any questions, please contact us.  

Ver truly yours, 

cc: Mr. T. Rebelowski, 
Senior Resident Inspector 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
P. 0. Box 38 
Buchanan, New York 10511 
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